
Holiday Hours

The Falher Library & CERC
Will Be Closed

Dec 23, 2020 - Jan 11, 2021

All Late Fees Will Be Waived 
During This Time

Help During The
Holidays

Employment Insurance 
Telephone Information Service

1-800-206-7218

Alberta Support Services
310-0000

Day:
Time:
Place:

Dec 22, 2020

7:00pm

Home

Virtual Paint NightVirtual Paint Night

No charge for the program. Everything will be supplied.
Registration Due Dec 18, 2020

Sponsored by The Friends of the Falher Library

SoldSoldSoldOutOutOut



We at the Falher Library / Bibliothèque Dentinger and CERC would like to sincerely thank our
patrons for your continued support and patience through this trying and difficult year. With
circumstances continually changing, we have had to make adjustments to keep everyone safe.
By your willingness and effort, you have made the transitions smooth and we thank you for that.

Looking back on the year, we are very thankful to continuing to receive Provincial and Municipal
support  allowing our staff to work from home and offer virtual services from March to
September. These services included, regular customer support for online e-resources, a virtual
Summer Reading Program and in the
later half, curbside pick up for patrons who wanted less contact. We were also able to provide
enhanced Wi-Fi during the closure that patrons could access from outside our building

The Falher Career Employment Resource Centre also made the transition to more virtual
services which included, an online job board, as well as help through email and over the phone.
The CERC in Falher was the first centre in our area to reopen to the public during the pandemic
to help clients with Provincial and Federal
supports.

In the early months of the year, and since September, we have been able to offer a few
programs. From January to March, we had Teen Game Nights in which we partnered with Telus
and FCSS to offer teens a safe place to hang out and have fun. The library continued its
partnership with the Villa Beausejour to visits weekly (when able) and provide book loans as
well as e-resource assistance. Since September both programs have restarted (when able). We
are also excited to offer a Virtual Paint Night on December 22, 2020 sponsored by the Friends
of the Falher Library which has already been completely filled!

This year has been a learning curve for us all and we know that without the support from our
patrons and our community we would not have been able to make it so successful. Thank you
all for your continued patronage and we wish you a very Happy Holidays and a Great New
Year.

A Note of Thanks from the Board and Staff of 
The Falher Library / Bibliothèque Dentinger & CERC




